
Shipyard Brew Pub COVID Policies and Procedures.

Thank you for visiting the Shipyard Brew Pub.  Our message to employees, guests and the com-
munities we serve, is that we need to do this right.  Many new policies both behind the scenes and 
in our public spaces have been implemented.  We all share in the responsibility to minimize risk 
through effective physical distancing, attention to hand hygiene and wearing facial coverings. 

We will accept a limited amount of reservations and also allow walk in parties. 
Please arrive as close to your reservation as possible. Bar seating is very limited 
on a first come first serve basis. We cannot accept any party over 8 people. 
Weather permitting the patio will be open.

If you are exhibiting any symptoms of COVID (fever, coughing, sneezing, loss 
of sense of taste or smell) or have been exposed to COVID, please do not enter 
our premises and consider quarantining for at least 14 days. 

Please maintain proper social distancing of six feet wherever possible.  
We encourage frequent handwashing as part of good hygiene.  

Please wear a face mask while entering, exiting and moving throughout the pub.  
Masks are not necessary while seated, but we encourage the wearing of 
facemasks whenever practical. 

We offer take out service and a new online ordering system will be 
up and running soon. 

All Shipyard employees are required to wear a face mask, observe social 
distancing and wash hands frequently. 

Steps have been taken to avoid unnecessary server/table interactions.

We have implemented significant changes in our food
purchasing, delivery and handling practices to reduce
unnecessary contact and continued safe food
handling practices.  Our menus may be smaller, 
but by doing so, we maintain safe work practices
throughout our facility.   

 

STAY SAFE


